
 

UNICEF ARTICLE OF THE WEEK 

World Book Day - Articles 17, 19 and 31 

The 3rd of March 2022 is the 25th anniversary of World Book Day.   

World Book Day was created by UNESCO on 23rd April 1995 as a worldwide 

celebration of books and reading. It is celebrated all over the world on 23rd 

April but in the UK it always runs on the first Thursday in March. It is marked in 

over 100 countries. 

Spending just 10 minutes a day reading and sharing stories can make a crucial 

difference to your future success and is fun for all involved. That’s why World 

Book Day continues to encourage children and young people to read for 

pleasure through its work with authors, illustrators, publishers, bookshops and 

libraries 

 

 

 

 



Some lovely pieces of work from our Year 6 children, linking the UNCRC 

Articles 

 

 



 

 


